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To: panel_hs@legco.gov.hk
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Subject: Personal Letter to the Government's Proposal to Enlarge Graphic Health Warnings on Tobacco
Product Packets and Containers

Dear Chairman,

I strongly support the enlargement of pictorial warning to 85% on both surfaces of tobacco packages, and the

LegCo should pass the amendments as soon as possible. The use of these images should be able to convey the
well established harms of tobacco more clearly and effectively to smokers and possibly help motivate smokers

to quit smoking in order to reduce the associated burden of diseases.

Yours sincerely,
Ryan Au Yeung
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